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Announcements      August 25, 2024 

1587 West Exchange Street | Akron, OH 44313-7648 |   330.253.6989 

office@covenantakron.org    |    www.covenantakron.org 

            Governing Board 
Monday, the Governing Board will meet at 6:00 p.m., 

in Fellowship Hall.  We have a lot of business to  
transact.  While everyone is invited to be a part of the 
meeting, please contact Nancy Williams if you want  
anything brought before the board.  

 

Coffee Hour  
Volunteers 

    Please sign up to take a turn 
bringing treats or making  
coffee.  Starting next week, 
we’ll go back to having coffee 
hour each Sunday. 

Food &  
Fellowship 

 It’s NCCC’s last outing of 
the summer, dinner at Sarah’s 
Vineyard Winery & Art  
Gallery 
(1204 W. 
Steels  
Corners, 
Cuyahoga 
Falls)  this 
Thursday  
at 5:30 p.m. Come out to  
enjoy an evening of good 
food, good wine, and good 
friends.   
    The sign-up sheet for the 
event is in the lobby. This is 
the last Sunday to sign up for 
the event. 

Constructed from a pre
ered patio with a 3
tion of sandwiches and salads. Sarah's Vineyard is known for their wood

   What would it look 
like if Jesus were at 
the center of our  
conversations about 
politics?  Congregants 
from all churches in the  

Presbytery are invited to attend this small-group series,   
designed for the exhausted, the hurting, and the faithful.  
Resources from The After Party help shift our political  
identity away from the "what” of political positions and  
towards the "how" being centered on Jesus. We will start 
with political conflict in Jesus’ day, explore how we got 
here, and chart a path forward that redirects our focus away 
from short-term partisan victory and towards the lasting 
peace of God, in whom all things hold together. 
     Three group options to fit your schedule: 
Sundays—Via Zoom, 6PM (Beginning 9/15) 
Wednesdays—In Person (Parlor Rm.), 1PM (Beginning 9/18)  
Fridays—In Person (Parlor Rm.), 11AM (Beginning 9/20) 
Westminster Presbyterian Church, 119 Stadium Dr., Boardman 
    Please contact the church office at 330-758-4513 to sign 
up for one of the three groups offered so that the appropriate 
number of workbooks can be printed. Any questions, you 
may call Susan Sheridan at 330-507-9232.  



 

 2 


